
Upcoming Events

Every Friday Night
Happy Hour 6pm - 7pm

Nangiloc Riverbend Tavern
Meat Tray Raffles

Wednesday Nights
NAS Farmers Cup

Barefoot Bowls
Nangiloc Bowls Club

5:30pm start
A fun night for all

Sundays
Live Music

Nangiloc Tavern
12pm onwards

24th November 
N&DFNC AGM

11:30 am
Red Cliffs Club

6th December
CELEBRATING  100  YEARS

Nangiloc Colignan & District
Primary School

13th December
Community Christmas Party

More details to come
Keep an eye out on our Social’s
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Nangiloc Shop/ Tavern 

Summer Hours

Shop

Monday - 7:00am - 6:00pm

Tuesday - 7:00am - 6:00pm

Wednesday - 7:00am - 6:00pm

Thursday - 7:00am - 6:00pm

Friday - 7:00am - 6:00pm

Saturday - 9:00am - 5:00pm

Sunday - 9:00am - 5:00pm

Tavern

Monday - closed

Tuesday - closed

Wednesday - closed

Thursday - 12:00pm - 8:00pm

Friday - 12:00pm - late

Saturday - 12:00pm - 6:00pm

Sunday - 12:00pm - 5:00pm

Colignan Community Pool

Hours

Monday - 4pm - 7pm

Tuesday - closed

Wednesday - 4pm - 7pm 

Thursday - closed

Friday - 4pm - 7pm

Saturday - 4pm - 7pm

Sunday - 4pm - 7pm

Tip Hours

Monday - closed

Tuesday - 12:00pm - 5:00pm

Wednesday - closed

Thursday - 12:00pm - 5:00pm

Friday - closed

Saturday - closed

Sunday - 1:00pm - 4:00pm

If you have anything community

minded, that you would like 

published, please reach out.

n.c.d.c.association@gmail.com
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Around The Bend...
 The renovations to the Nangiloc Hall are well underway and

it won’t be long before we all can enjoy our wonderful
community facility once again. Christmas is getting closer
and we can’t wait to show you the wonderful decorations

we have been lucky enough to receive from MRCC.
Also a big Happy 60th Birthday to our NCDCA President,
Bonnie, who celebrated her birthday earlier this month.

years youngyears young

CongratulationsCongratulations

Congratulations
also to one of our

young locals,
Charlie Goldup  for

being selected in the
Mallee Murray Suns

regional cricket team,
to compete in the

Cricket Victoria
Country Cup in Swan

Hill and Albury in
December.

We wish you all the
best Charlie.


